
Dear Chair Holvey, 
 
Please oppose both HB 2882 and the -2 amendment!   
 
This is the wrong approach and creates new liability for farmers who grow GE crops. 
 
Oregon agriculture is incredibly diverse, and coexistence is key. Oregon farmers have worked with their 
neighbors for over 100 years to manage coexistence conflicts. This bill flies in the face of that work by 
picking "winners" and "losers” among farmers. 
 
Please support Oregon farmers and vote NO on HB 2882 and the -2 amendment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dana Estensen 
555 Loar Rd SE 
Silverton, OR 97381 
daesten@aol.com 
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